
Camps Coordinator Report – 7 January 2006 
 
1. The winning spirit camp was held in Fredericksburg on December 9th. Twenty 
two swimmers and six coaches attended. The kids had a very good time and 
would like us to conduct more camps. The swimmers and coaches evaluations 
were sent to USA swimming, photos are up on the Web site for all to see. My 
hope is for parents to see that a camp was held and question why one isn't being 
held in their region? 
 
2. We will be running a additional camp in April for 13-16year olds. If anyone 
wants to host a camp please send me an E-mail. 
 
3. USA Swimming has reinstated the OUTREACH Camps; the first camp is 
scheduled to be held at OTC in April.  More information will be sent out soon. 
The camp is open to any Minority that is registered with USA Swimming and has 
AAA times. 
 
4. I will attend a Outreach task force meet in San Antonio in February (9-11). 
 
5. There have been more than 105 applications for the diversity coordinators 
position with USA Swimming. 
 


